
 
Hot Chocolate Club  
Hot Chocolate Club happens at 
lunchtime every Friday. Students 
are chosen by their teachers for 
doing great work in class and they 
are given the opportunity of sharing 
their learning with me in an informal 
setting where we enjoy morning tea 
together.  
 
Congratulations to the following 
children who joined me at Hot Chocolate Club last 
week. 

• Yusuf, Braydon, Bilal A - 5/6 

• Milky — Grade 4/5 

• Abdulahi, Mazin, Aaliyah, Galuh,  

       Riyan — Grade 2/3 

• Zak - 1/2 

• Zabby, Eyob, Leeo & Pema— Prep/1 

 

Last Thursday, Thu Le from grade 6 represented 
CPS at the Regional Swimming Championships. 
Students from hundreds of schools in the northern 
suburbs of Melbourne competed. We have never 
had a student from Carlton PS reach regional level 
before. Thu swam in two events, the 50m Freestyle 
and the 50m Butterfly. She swam a PB (personal 
best) in the 50 fly with a time of 45 secs. 
 

Congratulations Thu, we are all very proud of you!  
 

School Council News 

Congratulations to Thi Thuy Nhan, our new School 

Council president for 2023 and a big thankyou to 

Amy Lees, our outgoing president.  

Eid 

This year the Eid celebration, which marks the end 
of the holy month of Ramadan, falls in the school 
holidays, around April 22nd. Eid Mubarak to all of 
our Islamic families when Eid arrives, 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Julie Large   

 Principal 

End of term this Thursday 

Term One 2023 

Newsletter #5 

Dates to  

Remember 
 

Thursday April 6th 

Last day of term—2.15 finish 

 

Term Two dates 

Monday  April 24th 

Teacher professional       
learning—pupil free 

 

Tuesday April 25th 

ANZAC Day—public holiday 

 

Wednesday April 26th 

First day of Term 2 for  

students  

 

Monday May 15th 

School Council Meeting—
3.30pm 

 

Friday May 26th 

Report writing day—pupil free 

 

Monday June 12th 

King’s Birthday— 

Public holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Carlton Primary School Newsletter 
 

Carlton Primary School is a partner in the Carlton Learning Precinct 

Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

Is it just me, or has this term flown by?
School finishes this Thursday at 2.15pm 
and term two starts for students on 
Wednesday April 26th 
 
Student Council 
 
Carlton Primary has a new Student 
Council. The Student Council is made  
up of 8 students from grades 2 – 6 who 
were nominated by their classmates. 
They will meet twice each term to       
discuss things like school improvement, 
organise fundraising events such as  
casual dress days and assist with events 
such as School Sports Day. Student 
voice and activism is an important part  
of building student leadership and    
building connectedness to school     
community. 
 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were nominated by their classmates 
to be representatives on the School   
Student Council. 
 
Grade 2/3 
Hashim , Ahmed A and Nohamin 
 
Grade 4/5/6 
Hanad, Braydon, Kem, Sirkinan and  
Hashim 
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